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1st December 2023 

After our successful STEM Day with Professor Brainstorm last week the children in class 2 have been working with 

circuits in science.  They have enjoyed investigating how circuits work and creating their own.  

 

We are also getting ready to perform our Christmas production of ‘A Midwife Crisis’ next week.  Our evening   

performance will be at the Lowick Village Hall stage and please bring your children at 5pm on Thursday           

(7th December) to get ready for a 5.30pm start.  We will also be doing an afternoon performance on Friday (8th 

December) at 2pm.  We hope you will be able to make it!  As always, we ask you to be mindful that for the     

children this is quite a big deal and it can be daunting standing up in front of so many people.   We are very 

proud of their efforts so far in rehearsal so we think you are in for a treat! 

 

Some of our children cannot have their photos shared so we ask that you don’t take photos of other people’s 

children without express permission from their parents / carers at the performances.  We will take photos of the 

children and share on our website the ones which we know are permissible to be put online. 
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At the White 

Swan– Lowick 

Diary Dates 

 
Tuesday 5th December - school photos 10am— Nursery parents are 

welcome to bring their children along for this. 
 

Thursday 7th December - Christmas jumper day (own clothes is also 

fine) 
 

Thursday 7th December -  evening performance of our Christmas 

musical (children to Lowick village hall for 5pm, performance to start 

at 5.30pm) 
 

Friday 8th December - the afternoon performance of our Christmas 

musical at 2pm at the Village Hall. 
 

Thursday 14th December - we are going to the Maltings to see Cinderella. 
 

Monday 18th December - our Christmas church service at Lowick church at 10.30am 

 

Wednesday 20th December - Christmas lunch day - see separate letter from the office 

 

Friday 22nd December - our last day of term - we will be having our Christmas party on that day -       

children can wear their own clothes. 
 

Monday 8th January - teacher training day - no children expected in school on that day 

 

Tuesday 9th January - everyone back to school 

Christmas Fair 

Thank you for all of you support for our Christmas Fair, it was a huge success 

and we managed to raise an amazing …..£608.83!! We really appreciate 

everyone efforts and this massively helps benefit our school, it allows the  

children to continue to have school trips free of charge. A special thank you 

to Miss Hay who works so hard to have everything perfect every year! 


